
Welcome to 2022! The P&C has some exciting concepts this year and we look forward to working collaboratively with 
everyone to help us achieve our goals. The canteen opened successfully for the first time this week thanks to our generous 
volunteers. The term one   roster is still looking a little lonely and we once again are asking for your help. Without enough 
parent or grandparent volunteers we are forced to close. If you can give some time to assist us, please contact Gemma Martin 
0430 313 948. This year we have taken a different approach to how we ask for volunteers. You will see that term one roster 
asks for volunteers from a particular year level. First up is Kindergarten week followed by Year 1 week – if you have a child 
in those years, we ask that if you can volunteer at all you do so in that week. Don’t forget all volunteers are entered into a 
draw for a $20 voucher each term! 

Shortly we will be rolling out an online survey designed to hear your thoughts on menu items and how our canteen may 
operate going forward. Please take 5mins of your time to undertake the survey. The survey results will help us to provide 
the best service we can going forward.  

We would also like to welcome Sami Harding as our new uniform convenor.  Sami will be filling orders on a Monday. Please 
order via QKR and Sami will complete your order for collection on a Monday. There are also some uniform specials on QKR! 
App. Take a moment to recheck if you need anything else! 

Don’t forget our first meeting of the year is held tonight 16th February at 6.30pm in the school staff room. We would love to 
see lots of new faces! 

  

 


